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The Restriction of the Use of Certain Hazardous Substances (RoHS) in Electrical and Electronic Equipment (EEE) 
Directive (2011/65/EU) was transposed into UK law on 2 January 2013. It replaced RoHS directive 2002/95/EC 
which was published in January 2003 and enforced from July 2006. 

This legislation bans the placing on the EU market of new EEE containing more than the agreed levels of: 

• lead (Pb) 

• cadmium (Cd) 

• mercury (Hg) 

• hexavalent chromium (Cr6+) 

• polybrominated biphenyls (PBB) 

• polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE) 

 

Mantracourt Electronics stipulated that any new products placed on the market since July 2004 must comply 
with the RoHS directive. Mantracourt has also been migrating to compliant components and materials on product 
ranges designed prior to 2004.  
 
There are currently four product ranges in the Mantracourt portfolio designed prior to 2004 that do not comply 
with the RoHS directive as there is no alternative for a critical component. These product ranges are: 

• ADP Range Products  

• ADW Range Products 

• SMW Range Products 

• UAB Range Products 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mantracourt Electronics Ltd 
Farringdon Park 
Farringdon 
Exeter 
Devon 
EX5 2JB 
UK 

 


